## **DPTC INC NEWSLETTER**

Deer Park Tennis Club Inc. November 2009



As we approach the end of the decade, it would be great if all team captains and managers can take a photo of their respective teams and provide to the club so that we can up date the club house with some new team photos.



00000000000 With the peak summer season now upon us, members are requested to share the courts. If the courts are full, no singles play is permitted and members must make up doubles. Then every 30 minutes, courts are to be vacated for other members to make up a doubles set. No trollies or baskets are permitted on the courts when people are on adjacents courts or waiting,

## Coaching

0000000000000

Our CLUB PROFES-SIONAL COACH Gim Kurti is available to provide you with expert tennis tuition. Please feel free to call Gim on 0432 698 093



The locks to the courts will change in the new year. Financial members who hold keys will

be notified of the time to exchange keys. Please note that if you membership has lapsed or close to expiring, then you will not receive a new key or you maybe asked to renew your membership. Tennis Balls for sale: \$10 new, \$4 used

## Competition Team Tennis 2010.

Teams have been selected for both senior and junior team tennis next year. Only those financial members who have registered with fees will be included. If you have been sitting on the fence, then make a move before you miss out altogether See David or Shane at social tennis.

## Congratulations!

to all our Senior and juniors players who enjoyed the spring season of competition tennis in the NSNTA and NSJTA. We have two senior teams and two junior teams in their respective Grand Finals, with another two juniors teams to play this weekend for an opportunity to qualify for their respective Grand Final.

Good luck to all our teams

Make Personal Fitness your new years resolution for 2010.

See notice board for further details about how you can make this happen.

FREE FAMILY FUN DAY Sunday 29th Novemebr, 2009 @ St. Albans Leisure Centre!

You can take the family to the St. Albans Leisure Centre, 90 Taylors Road Keilor Downs (next to the Keilor Downs Shopping Centre) for a fun day including a BBQ lunch. Please call the centre on 9249 4635 for more information.



Finally, the committee would like to thank all our members, supporters, coaches and sponsors for all their efforts in making 2009 a very successful year. We wish you all a very safe and happy Christmas and may 2010 be a great year for you and your family!

